

# Lady Royd Primary Library Newsletter.

Summer 22

#### The Big Jubilee Draw

The Whole school took part in the Big Jubilee Draw, as part of our school Jubilee Celebrations. We all listened to Nic Sharratt reading from his book "The cat and the King". He then demonstrated how to draw the cat and the king, and we drew along with him. Everyone drew amazing pictures and we displayed them around school for the parents to see as they joined us for the afternoon celebrations.



#### **Competition winners**

Congratulations to Eshal and Hasan who each received a book for winning the most unusual place to read a book. There were definitely some interesting places to read a book thank you to all for taking part watch out for more competitions next year

#### **Author visits to year 4**

Year 4 had a visit from Andrew Pettie who wrote the Times best seller Listamania a book of lists.

"I don't normally read non fiction books but this one is great I'm definitely getting this out of the library "Alishah said.

Andrew had all the children competing against each other in his quiz and Maymunah won the prize. All the children really enjoyed this event.



Year 4 Also had a zoom call with the Witch Wars author Sibeal Pounder. She read to them from her new book Neon's Secret Universe. She then talked to them about how to write action packed adventure stories.

There will be more Zoom calls with authors next year

Thank you to everyone who supported the book sale. It made £130 to buy new books for the primary library.

### In the holidays

Try and find time to read a little bit every day.

The Bradford Libraries are running a number of summer reading challenges. Why not ask a grown up to take you down and take part, Mrs Newman love to hear all about it in September.

School have been sending out Overdue Letters. If you have lost or damaged a book you will be charged £5 for each book. Please try and find and return them to avoid any charges.

## Lady Royd Virtual Storytime

This has been one of the highlights of my week reading to you all after school on a Thursday. We have read lots of different books this year some voted for by the children and some that Mrs Long or I choose. This will continue next year but watch out for a day change. School will send out the link by email on the afternoon so, so please look out for this in your inbox!

Happy holidays and happy reading!